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June 18, 2024

ICI Comment Letter on the Department
of Labor's Proposed Information
Collection Request
The Investment Company Institute submitted comments on the proposed Information
Collection Request issued by the Department of Labor, which proposes to collect
information voluntarily in order to establish the Retirement Savings Lost and Found
database, as directed by Section 303 of the SECURE 2.0 Act of 2022.

Read more in the comment letter.
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